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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 3:10 PM
To: Kelley Corbari
Cc: Hyma Vedula; Lynn Deamer
Subject: RE: -02 Docket  Return of Confidential Audit Documents

Kelly, 
 
Per this email DNs 04446-13, 02568-13, 08665-09, and 01281-10 in Docket 170002-EG 
will be returned to Florida Power & Light. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Kelley Corbari  
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 2:46 PM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Hyma Vedula; Lynn Deamer 
Subject: -02 Docket Return of Confidential Audit Documents 
 Angela,  Pursuant to the Commission Orders below, issued on June 20, 2017, the following confidential documents may be returned to Florida Power & Light Company:  

 DN 04446-13        Docket No. 130002-EG ORDER NO. PSC-17-0236-CFO-EG    (p.4) ORDERED that Document No. 03726-17 supersedes Document No. 04446-13, and that Document No. 04446- 13 shall be returned to Florida Power & Light Company by the Office of the Commission Clerk.  
 DN 02568-13        Docket No. 130002-EG ORDER NO. PSC-17-0235-CFO-EG  (p.3) ORDERED that Document No. 03928-17 supersedes Document No. 02568-13, and that Document No. 02568-13 shall be returned to Florida Power & Light Company by the Office of the Commission Clerk.  
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 DN 08665-09        Docket No. 090002-EG 
DN 01281-10        Docket No. 100002-EG ORDER NO. PSC-17-0234-CFO-EG  (p.4) ORDERED that Document No. 00516-13 supersedes Document Nos. 08665-09 and 01281-10, and that Document Nos. 08665-09 and 01281-10 shall be returned to Florida Power & Light Company by the Office of the Commission Clerk.   Let me know if you have any questions.  Thanks! Kelley  

 
Kelley F. Corbari, Senior Attorney – Regulatory Analysis Section Office of the General Counsel FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 Email:  KCorbari@psc.state.fl.us Direct Phone:  (850) 413-6234 Direct Fax:       (850) 413-6235 

 
 
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law.   Most written communications to or from state 
officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the 
media upon request.  Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 




